
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 28/02/2025  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

 

This Week 

 

Christian Value – Tom for being able 
to forgive himself when he makes 
mistakes. 
 
  
Curriculum Award – Sonia for 
pushing herself to be more 
independent in reading English. 
 
 
Star Writer- Micah for creating some 

exceptional sentences using 

synonyms. 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 Notices  

Attendance 
Please can parents and carers ensure that children are in school 
every day unless they are suffering from a serious illness or have 
another genuine reason for remaining at home. We have a school 
target of 96% attendance which we are struggling to meet at the 

moment and we would value your help in addressing this. 
Holidays in school time will not be authorised except in 

exceptional circumstances. 
  

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

 
Friday 7th March - non-uniform day for OAK team (Green) who won the     
most points last half-term. 
Monday 10th March-Friday 14th March – British Science Week 
Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th Match – Parents Evenings 
Thursday 10th April – School Closes for Easter break at 2pm. 
 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

Welcome back to what will be the final Spring Term for our 
Year 6 children. I hope that those who went to Borwick 
managed to get some rest and that everyone is ready for 
what is going to be a busy seven weeks of learning. 

Borwick was a fantastic success thanks to the hard work 
and skills of all the instructors leading the activities. 
Although many of the children have visited before, the 
centre is continually updating its provision and this ensured 
that new memories and achievements were made by all. 
The children were extremely enthusiastic and supportive of 
each other and let their lights shine brightly for all to see! 
We will be sharing their recollections and giving out awards 
in an assembly in a couple of weeks’ time. 

In Maths we have made great progress in our 
understanding of fractions, decimals and percentages this 
week. We have returned to Shackleton for a piece of 
suspense writing in English while also interpreting poems in 
Reading, and understanding the active and passive voice in 
Grammar. It is true to say the children have been working 
hard. 

In the wider curriculum, we are looking forward to creating 
our own sculptures in Art and working with the PNE 
coaches in PE. Of course, Lent begins this term, and we will 
use this time to learn about who Jesus was in RE. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Pratley 
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